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May 9, 2017 
 
Councilmember Curren Price, Chair 
Economic Development Committee 
Attn: Adam Lid 
 
RE: COUNCIL FILE TRANSMITTAL 
 
On May 9, 2017, the Entertainment and Facilities Committee considered a report from the Bureau of 
Contract Administration (BCA) dated May 4, 2017, relative to implementation of the Fair Chance 
Initiative for Hiring Ordinance (FCIHO), Council file No. 14-0746. After consideration, the Committee 
Chair moved to:  
 

1. NOTE and FILE the BCA report dated May 4, 2017, relative to implementation of the FCIHO.  
 

2. REQUEST the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP) to report on potential 
opportunities to include the FCIHO information on LADWP billings or other departmental 
mailings.  
 

3. INSTRUCT the BCA to report quarterly with status updates related to outreach efforts, 
enforcement activity and any recommendations, if needed, to better effectuate the FCIHO. 

 
This file is now transmitted to the Economic Development Committee for consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Espinosa 
Legislative Assistant  
Entertainment and Facilities Committee 
(213) 978-1064 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
O'FARRELL:  YES 
KREKORIAN: ABSENT 
BUSCAINO:  ABSENT 
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